
 

October 31, 2023 

 

 

Ref No.RS/23/10/14 

 

FOR CLASSES PS to XII 
Dear Parents, 

 

During past few days, Delhi has seen a sudden increase in the cases of Dengue 

fever. Taking cognizance of the seriousness of the situation, Government and 

Health Departments have issued special advisories. Please note that, keeping 

in view the spread of Dengue fever, all students must wear full sleeves shirt 

with trousers as specified in winter school uniform w.e.f. Wednesday; 2nd 

November, 2023. 

 

You are requested to follow these guidelines and take extra precautions 

in order to keep yourself and your family safe during the festival season. 

 

 

Kindly note that the School shall remain closed on Wednesday,                          

1st, November, 2023 on account of Karva Chauth.  

 

With wishes for well being of all. 

 
Ruchika Sukhija 

 Principal 

P/VM 


